
 
 
Date:     07/23/2019 
 
To:       State Agencies and Co- Op Members  
 
From:   State Procurement Office 
 
Re:      Contract Status and End Date Update: Medical Examination Services-Extended through 
08/31/2019 
 
 
Contracts Affected: 
 
 

• ADSPO14-077003 
 

• MBI Industrial Medicine Inc. 
 

• ADSPO15-080239 
 

• Concentra Medical Centers 
 
  
 
Description: Medical Examination Services 
 
  
 
Brief Summary: The current set of contracts are set to expire 07/25/2019.  Due to the nature of the 
services provided, the continuation of these services is crucial to the State of Arizona and Co-Op 
Members.  
 
  
 
A request to extend the current contracts through August 31, 2019 has been approved to allow for 
completion of a solicitation process and establishment of new contracts, as the State is currently in 
the midst of awarding a new contract set. 
 
  
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Renee Uliassi, State Procurement Manager at 
(602) 542­-8087 or at renee.uliassi@azdoa.gov . 
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